
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 April 2022 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London 

N1C 4AG 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

The Network Building (95-100 Tottenham Court Road & 76-80 Whitfield Street and 88 Whitfield Street, 

London W1T 4TP) 

In accordance with Condition 18 of the Outline Planning Permission (2020/5624/P), this letter is to confirm 

that Elliott Wood Partnership are appointed as the Structural and Civil Engineers on this project through to 

its completion. Elliott Wood have carried out the scheme design and produced the reports which were 

submitted as part of the planning application.  

 

The project Engineer is an Associate at Elliott Wood, James Hinks, who is a Chartered Engineer with the 

Institute of Structural Engineers – James Hinks MEng CEng MIStructE. James will be working under the 

supervision of Director, George Georgiou, who is also a Chartered Engineer with the Institute of Structural 

Engineers. 

 

As part of Elliott Wood’s role, we will regularly visit site to review that the works are being built in accordance 

with the design, including critical elements of the permanent and temporary basement construction. We 

will review all relevant contractor design items for the works and provide Status A ‘no comments’ once 

satisfied that they are in general compliance with the design.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

James Hinks 

 

For and on behalf of Elliott Wood Partnership Limited

https://www.elliottwood.co.uk/

